
 

 

 

Pension Age Winter Heating Payment Opt-out – social media post text 

 

Pension Age Winter Heating Payment replaces Winter Fuel Payment in Scotland. 

 

Individuals can choose to opt out of receiving the payment. This means that people over 

66 who know their income will be above the £35,000 threshold can opt-out to prevent 

having the payment taken back by HMRC the following financial year. 

 

Social Security Scotland’s online opt-out form will be open until 10 October.  

 

Visit mygov.scot/pensionheating for more details. 

 


